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Dear Chris Stanley,

Thank you for contacting the USDA FOIA Service Center with a Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
request. Your FOIA request was received by the USDA FOIA Service Center and will be assigned for 
processing. Please refer to FOIA tracking number 2022-OSEC-02626-F in all communications 
regarding this request. 

Regards, 

USDA FOIA Service Center
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